
In accordance with HRANA bylaws, a Membership Meeting and Election of 

Officers will be held on Wednesday 15 April following the monthly luncheon 

at Dam Neck. 

 

If you wish to submit nominations for any positions or run for an office 

yourself, submit names to Kent at kcvonsr@cox.net. 

 

The current positions and incumbents are as follows: 

 

Commanding Officer - Captain Jim Joyner, USN (Ret.) 

Executive Officer - Captain John Allen, USN (Ret.) 

Personnel Officer - Captain Doug Williams, USNR (Ret.) 

Disbursing Officer - LCDR. Jim Dobberteen, USN (Ret.) 

Supply Officer - CDR. Carroll Bains, USN (Ret.) 

Administrative Officer - MCPO Kent Von Fecht, USN (Ret.) 

Operations Officer - Ms. Judy Ready 

Public Affairs Officer - MCPO Troy Snead, USN (Ret.) 


